
 

Loreto Crumlin - Celebrating Success 

On Thursday, 21st November, we held an awards ceremony in the concert hall to celebrate the 
wonderful academic achievements of students who achieved the highest marks in this year’s 
state exams. We were delighted to welcome back three graduates; Lauren Foley (top left), Ciara 
White (top right) and Renee Campbell (bottom centre) to celebrate their terrific Leaving Cert 
Results.  Ruth Komolafe was represented by her mother Jasmine. Junior Cert awards were 
deservedly received by Aaishah Buzakhar (bottomr right), Siofra Kildee-Doolan (top centre) and 
Robyn Kinsella (bottom left). There was also a very special award given to Renee.  She iwas the 
receipient of the Leonda Bursary, presented in memory of Leonda Nolan who passed away in 
2004.  Her brother James Kinch of Qualtrics presented Renee with her award which will be of 
great benefit to Renee in her BSC in Education Studies.  (photography – Ms. R. Murphy) 
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Raining, Raining, Raining on the River 

 4 Griffith class visited Glendalough on Wednesday, 
20th November.  They were there to complete a River 
study of the upper and lower courses of the Logduff 
Brook.  The students measured the river’s width, depth 
and velocity at both sites.  They also completed an 
analysis of River bedload.  There were many things to 
observe on the study including features of river erosion 
and deposition along the way.  It rained the for over 3 
hours, but great fun was had by all. 
 
 

 

King Lear for 5th Year 

5th Year Higher Level students got the opportunity to see a live 
performance of King Lear on Wednesday, 20th November.  They travelled 
early morning out on the LUAS to the Civic Theatre in Tallaght where the 
Cyclone Rep staged the Shakespeare play.  It was a great opportunity to 
see a play that they are studying for Leaving Cert come to life and get 
some great insight from the actors involved in its performance..   
 

 Christmas Hampers  
 
Our annual Christmas hamper appeal began again this 
week.  There are two boxes in our reception area for you 
to drop in any non-perishable items. Tins, sweets, 
biscuits, crisps or any other type of non-pershiable food 
will help make a appy Christmas for  families this year.  
Thank you for your kindness. 
 
 

 

Some of what’s on next week…  
Tuesday, 26th November SCOOL CLOSED- Junior Cycle training for teachers. 
Wednesday 27th November TY’s visit to The Laughter Lounge 
 


